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March 2022 Newsletter 
Fleetwood bawden 

 

 

A Message from the Office: 

Wow – February flew by in a hurry! Our teachers spent two 

days attending Teacher’s Convention this month and took 

part in many great learning opportunities and keynote 

speaker sessions. We can’t wait to bring what we have 

learned into the school and our classrooms. 

Looking ahead into March, we are looking forward to 

connecting with our families during our virtual parent-teacher 

interviews, and enjoying another universal Pancake Breakfast 

for our students near the end of the month. Great things are 

happening at Fleetwood! 

 

2022-2023 School 
Registration 

Registration for the 2022-2023 

school year is here! As a parent of 

a continuing student, an email 

has been sent to you in regard to 

next year’s registration. Please 

watch your Junk Folder as this 

email may end up there!  

If you live outside of our school 

boundary, please complete the 

additional Boundary Request 

Form. This form is NOT needed 

for Montessori students. 

 Thank you for your patience and 

understanding as we begin the 

registration process! We look 

forward to having your children 

attend Fleetwood again next 

school year! 

 

 

F.Y.I.’s 
Covid Test Kits Available 

Our second set of test kits and masks arrived 

prior to the February break. Teachers have 

messaged out to their families to see who is 

interested in receiving a box of tests or 

additional masks. If you are needing either of 

these items, please let your child’s teacher know.  

 

A gentle reminder to please avoid parking in 
our staff parking lot. Some of our staff 
are finding vehicles in their assigned spot 
throughout the day. Even during morning 

Blast drop off, please park along the 
roadway, rather then in spots. Thank you! 
This is very helpful and much appreciated.  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

A Great Big Huge 

Thank YOU! 

THANK YOU to the Cheechoo family for 
their continuous support and contribution 
to our school community. We thank you 

for the Every Child Matters flag and your 
Blackfoot Kindness Video 

THANK YOU to the Schraufnagle family 
for contributing ribbons for our 

community to recognize and bring 
awareness to Rare Disease Day.  

THANK YOU to all of the families that 
contributed kind words as part of our 
school division’s “Words of Gratitude” 

initiative. Your thoughtfulness means so 
much to us! 

 

March 21, 2022 

 

February fun @ Fleetwood 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Fleetwood calendar 

March 2022 
 

 

Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. 
 1st  2nd  3rd  

Hot Lunch Orders 
Due ! 

Last Day to Order 
Green Shirt Day 

Shirts ! 

4th  

7th  8th  9th  
Parent Teacher 
Interview Sign 

Up Opens on-line 
(see below) 

10th  
Hot Lunch Day 

  
Spirit Day: Dress 
like a Superhero 
or Video Game 

Character 

11th  
Report Cards 

Live on 
Powerschool 

14th  15th  
Parent Teacher 
Interview Sign 

Up Closes  

16th  
No Kindergarten 
(Parent-Teacher 

Interviews) 

17th  
No Kindergarten 

No School for 
Grade 1-5 in p.m. 

 
Parent-Teacher 

Interviews 

18th  
No School for 

Students 
 

Staff PL Day 

21st  
World Down 

Syndrome Day 
Rock Your 

Socks 

22nd  
Universal Pancake 

Breakfast for 
Kinder/Staples/ 
Sheedy/Grade 1 

classes 

23rd  
Universal Pancake 

Breakfast for 
a.m. EEP/Kinder/ 

Grade 4 and 5 
Classes 

24th  
Universal Pancake 

Breakfast for 
Grade 2/3 classes 

and p.m. EEP 

25th  

28th  29th  30th  
 
 
 

31st   

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews will be held VIRTUALLY this year. On March 9th, 

please sign up for an interview time by going to our school website and clicking 

on the Bookings Tab. Sign up will remain open from March 9th until noon on 

March 15th. Thank you! We look forward to meeting with you. 


